
To:	
  PaRC	
  
From:	
  President’s	
  Cabinet	
  
Subject:	
  Remodel	
  of	
  the	
  3500	
  and	
  3600	
  buildings	
  and	
  programming	
  for	
  the	
  new	
  
Learning	
  Resource	
  Center	
  	
  
Date:	
  October	
  19,	
  2011	
  
	
  
Background:	
  
	
  
The	
  College	
  is	
  planning	
  the	
  remodel	
  of	
  the	
  3500	
  and	
  3600	
  buildings	
  and	
  has	
  
undertaken	
  an	
  analysis	
  of	
  the	
  current	
  and	
  future	
  needs	
  of	
  our	
  students,	
  the	
  research	
  
on	
  student	
  success,	
  the	
  contemporary	
  delivery	
  models	
  for	
  tutorial	
  and	
  supplemental	
  
instruction	
  and	
  the	
  transition	
  from	
  a	
  traditional	
  library	
  model	
  to	
  that	
  of	
  a	
  Learning	
  
Resource	
  Center.	
  
	
  
In	
  Winter	
  Quarter,	
  2010,	
  The	
  Basic	
  Skills	
  Workgroup	
  conducted	
  research	
  on	
  student	
  
success	
  data,	
  and	
  followed	
  up	
  with	
  visits	
  to	
  12	
  colleges	
  that	
  had	
  recently	
  remodeled	
  
their	
  learning	
  resource	
  centers	
  (for	
  more	
  detailed	
  







The design and planning phase for the remodel of the library needs to be completed by 
June, 2012. In order to accomplish this, the college needs to give final guidance and 
instruction to the architects no later than November 2011. 
 
Next Steps to be completed by November 2011: 
 

• A subcommittee that includes representative stakeholders will be 
appointed to review the reports of the college visits that were conducted 
last winter, and to (re)visit Cañada College’s LRC. 

• The subcommittee will submit a detailed report of the best practices of the 
design elements and programming observed there. 

• This report will be reviewed by the President’s Cabinet, and the 
appropriate design elements and programming will be forwarded to the 
architects at the appropriate time. 

 
Additional Next steps: 
 

• The President’s Cabinet will review staffing models and make 
recommendations that best serve the programming of the new space. 

• The appropriate faculty and the CCC will review supplemental instruction 
curriculum at other colleges. 

• The President’s Cabinet will continue to have dialogue with the 
stakeholders as plans continue. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
	
  
	
  


